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From: Baker, Prof R. 
Sent: 03 February 2003 09:10 
To: [ ......................... Co-de-~, ......................... i co: i" .................... .................. "i- .......... 
S u bj6-St-."-G6-~ p o rt audit 

Dear EI:I:I:I_-.�-Io~I~:~I:I:I:I:] 

Thanks for the first batch of death entries. Presumably these relate only to 2002, and the 
others for the period 1993-2001 are on the way. Also, there were no cases for Dr Barton 
in this batch - you may be looking for these separately, of course. However, clarification 
would be helpful. 

Thanks 

Professor Richard Baker 
Clinical Governance Research & Development Unit 
Department of General Practice & Primary Health Care 
University of Leicester 
Leicester General Hospital 
Gwendolen Rd 
Leicester LE5 4PW 

T 0116 258 4873 
F 0116 258 4982 
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